
  

  
 

 

Attention Rural Committee for Regional Telecommunications Review 
 

After reading the article titled “Regional communication investigation” by Jamieson Murphy 
In the Farm Weekly of June 10, I would like to bring attention to black spot in the Rural 
Region of Meelon, in the Shire of Murray Western Australia. 

 
There appears to be black spot communication with Optus, at the foothills of the Darling Scarp, 
and at times there is no or very limited telephone communications. 

 
I hope that the Regional Committee will be able to look into to this. 

I look forward to your response. 

Regards 
 




